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Wednesday 14 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Otters Class 
 
The rehearsals for our amazing Easter Service have started and all the children are doing an amazing job! 
We now need to ask for support with the costume side of the production. We are going to keep it simple 
and ask that all children bring in a plain top of the colour given to their character below. For the bottom 
half, normal school uniform should be worn.  
 
Parts  Colour top  

Jesus and Gardener  White  

Disciples  Darker Blue  

Guards  Red 

Narrators and stage hands Black  

Chief Priests and Pontius Pilate  Yellow 

Simon, Mary and chorus  Purple or pale blue 

Criminals  Green  

 
Please could the tops be brought in by Wednesday 20th March for a dress rehearsal and please make sure 
all top are labelled with the child’s name. If you have any difficulty getting a plain top in the assigned 
colour please speak to either Miss Mansell or Mrs Vaughan.  
 
Please come in normal school uniform on Friday 22nd March and we will change our top in class.  
 
Thank you for all your support,  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Mansell and Mrs Vaughan  
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